
 

 

 
 

 

    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

In this week’s Gospel, 
Jesus explains that He 
wants to share more 

with His friends, 
including 

understanding the 
mystery of who God is. 

 

This week Children 
learned that to help, 

Jesus sends us His Holy 
Spirit to guide us to the 

truth of God’s way. 

; 

Monday 30th June 8.15am we will be holding a meeting for 
all Year 5 parents to discuss secondary school transition. 

 

Joining us will be members of staff from secondary schools 
who will be able to talk about their schools offer and 

answer any questions you may have. 

On Friday 27th of June 8:20am, Year 5 
parents are invited to join their 

children at church as they lead a 
short mass before school. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Concluding our Catholic Social Teaching focus for assemblies Reception class shared with us the importance of ‘Caring for 

God’s Creation’. Thank you to all the parents for helping their children to learn their lines and practice the songs! 

Loving Father, Thank you for making the world so 

beautiful. Please help us to take care of your 

creation. Show us how to keep the world clean and 

safe. Amen. 



 

    


